


the best way to proceed. The subgroup will report back to the Executive 
Committee in early March. The Executive Committee voted and this motion 
was approved unanimously. 

8. The Executive Committee discussed the third circuit decision on the 
“Solomon” amendment. 

9. The Executive Committee discussed the Risk Management  Presidential 
Directive. Paul Brown is still working on additional comments.  Provost Sigler 
and AVP Lee will follow-up with the Executive Committee at a later meeting. 

10.  The Executive Committee discussed F98-2, The Selection and Review of 
Administrators. 


